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February 10, 2022 

VIA WEB PORTAL 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE  
P.O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

Attention:  Licensing Section 

Re: Upcoming Expiration of Lease between Harold LeMay Enterprises, Inc, G-98  and Mason 
County Garbage Company, Inc. G-88; 

Dear Ms. Maxwell:  

On behalf of the above lessor and lessee, this is to request that, upon expiration of the above lease on 
February 27, 2022,  the reference in the authorities with regard to the lease of solid waste authority in 
both certificates be removed.  As the Commission’s records also should reflect, both of these companies 
independently hold separate solid waste collection authority within Mason County.  The restriction 
about duplicating authority, we understand, will be retained on cancellation and it is the intent of 
Mason County Garbage to continue to fully perform all solid waste collection services within Mason 
County pursuant to its authorization by the Commission in its current certificate, G-88.   

Please advise us should you have any questions regarding this request. 

Yours truly, 

David W. Wiley 
dwiley@williamskastner.com 
(206) 233-2895

cc: Mason County Garbage Co 
      Harold LeMay Enterprises, Inc. 
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